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30th March 1936

Dear Barrington,

I am honoured by the suggestion

made by the Graduating Students through their

Convocation Comrittee that I should deliver the

annual Baccalaureate Address on Sunday the 24th

May in Moyse Hall. It will be a great pleasure
■’ :for me to do this and I accept the suggestion very

readily.

Yours sincerely,

Conrad Harrington, &sq 
Chairman 1936 Convocation Committee.
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